GDW: Notice of cancelling the list of shareholders recorded on 03 Apr 2020
On 29 Apr 2020, Gia Dinh Water supply Joint Stock Company announced Notice No. 2204/ CNVSD – DK of cancelling the list of shareholders recorded on 03 Apr 2020 as follows:
Based on the Document No. 518/ GD – TCHC dated 28 Apr 2020 by Gia Dinh Water supply Joint Stock Company on cancelling the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020, the Vietnam Securities Depository Center – Ho Chi Minh branch (CNVSD) disclosed as follows:
Cancel the list of shareholders participating in the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020, recorded on 03 Apr 2020 according to the Notice No. 427/ TB – CNVSD dated 12 Mar 2020 by the Vietnam Securities Depository Center
Reason: Due to the complex situation of the epidemic Covid-19

Branch of Vietnam Securities Depository Center disclosed so that the depository members could be aware and disclose to the investors who are depositing their GDW shares at the depository members
